
Job Opportunities
Lifeguards

We will be taking applications for the 2024 swim season starting in March 2024. 

Please bring the application in to our office along with your Red Cross Lifeguard certificate or
email a copy of both over to Mjenkins@corrales-nm.org.

Read More

http://www.corrales-nm.org/parksrec/page/job-opportunities
http://www.corrales-nm.org/parksrec/page/lifeguards

